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Measure O Ad-Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January to March 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Purpose and Scope 
The Measure O Ad Hoc Committee was formed to address the Department of Health Services’ 
implementation of Measure O as its administerial infrastructure is stood up to begin collecting 
funds. The purpose of the Ad Hoc is to make recommendations and bring options to the Board 
regarding the use of Measure O funding to support Behavioral Health county services as well as 
new programming, and discussing homeless services support as defined in the measure. 

Ad Hoc Members Attendees 
 

Chair James Gore 
Supervisor Chris Coursey  
 

 

County Staff 
Department of Health Services 

• Tina Rivera, Director  
• Emilia Gabriele, Assistant Director  
• Leah Benz, Health Program Manager  
• Kelley Ritter, Deputy CFO  

County Administrator’s Office 
• Sheryl Bratton, CAO  
• Travis Shenk, Analyst 

County Counsel 
• Robert Pitman, County Counsel  
• Phyllis Gallagher, County Counsel 

 

 

 

Meetings Held 
None 

Status  
 

Interdepartmental Multidisciplinary Team (IMDT) Cohorts 
The Behavioral Health Homeless / Care Coordination Expenditure Category is 1 of 2 remaining 
categories to still have funding unallocated. County Staff are formulating proposals for an 
organization structure and funding amounts for the IMDT Cohorts with the Behavioral Health 
Homeless / Care Coordination funding. County Staff presented an overview and options for a City-
County Partnership of the IMDT Cohorts to the City-County Staff Homeless Committee on February 
24th and the City Managers on March 17th.  
 
Mobile Support Team (MST) Expansion / Crisis, Assessment, Prevention, and Education (CAPE) 
The Mobile Support Team (MST) Expansion / Crisis, Assessment, Prevention, and Education (CAPE) is 
the other remaining category to still have funding unallocated. County staff are working with school 
superintendents and SCOE leadership to put together a proposal to increase Behavioral Health 
services for students in our public school system.  The Ad Hoc has met with school leaders on 12/6/21 
and 2/7/22 and will meet again one more time to finalize the recommendation. 
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Upcoming Meetings 
None 

 


